
19.11.19 

ARMTHORPE  PARISH  COUNCIL 
 

RANDS  LANE  BURIAL  GROUND 
 
THE PARISH COUNCIL IS PLEASED TO INFORM LOCAL 

RESIDENTS THAT THE BURIAL GROUND WILL BE OPEN 

FROM 9AM ON WEDNESDAY, 20TH NOVEMBER 2019  AND 

THE USUAL OPENING AND CLOSING TIMES WILL APPLY. 

 

IT SHOULD BE NOTED THAT THERE STILL REMAINS SOME 

OUTSTANDING WORK TO BE DONE AND THIS WILL BE 

COMPLETED IN DUE COURSE. 

 

WITH REGARD TO MEMORIAL STONES WHICH MAY HAVE 

BEEN AFFECTED BY THE ADVERSE WEATHER CONDITIONS, 

THE OWNERS OF THE SAME SHOULD CONTACT THE 

STONEMASONS WHO SUPPIED THE MEMORIAL STONES.  

HOWEVER, THEY SHOULD BE AWARE THAT THEY MAY 

HAVE TO WAIT SOME CONSIDERABLE TIME FOR WORK TO 

BE COMPLETED, AS OTHER BURIAL GROUNDS WITHIN THE 

DONCASTER AREA HAVE SIMILARLY BEEN AFFECTED AS 

WELL AS ARMTHORPE. 

 

MEMBERS OF THE PARISH COUNCIL APOLOGISE ONCE 

AGAIN FOR THE INCONVENIENCE CAUSED BUT THE 

GREATER PUBLIC INTEREST IN THIS MATTER WAS 

PARAMOUNT TO THEIR DECISION. 

 
G. SHEPHARD 

Clerk to the Council 

ANY ENQUIRIES, PLEASE TELEPHONE 01302 830543 
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